Big Lake Youth Football Board Minutes
December 1, 2013 at the Friendly Buffalo

Submitted by Secretary Carrie Hanrahan

Voting for the 2014 elections took place. Below are the results.

President
Neil Milberger-39

Adam Steen-29

Vice President
Brady Bagne-36

Craig Browen-32

Secretary

Carrie Hanrahan-39

Kia McLearen-27
Treasurer
Kim Dailey-39

Rob Stromberg-28

4" Grade Director

Becky Guenther-26
Neil Milberger-24

Kyle Fagen-19



5"/6" Grade Director

Jon Duchene-22
Brady Bagne-20
Craig Browen-20

Kyle Fagen-6

Equipment Coordinator

Pete Wesley-40

Brady Bagne-11

Registration Coordinator

Patti Bottema-36

Amy Schuman-24

Communication Director

Noel Krebs-27
Kim Dailey-20

Clint Swanson-20

Concessions Director
Shannon Milberger-32
Carrie Hanrahan-28
Jodi Kendall-24

Neil Mllberger-8

Volunteer Coordinator and Intro Director Positions are now open. Kia McLearen and Sara Forrest for
volunteer coordinator and nominees for intro is Kyle Fagen, Craig Browen, and Noel Krebs will take place
at our next meeting on January 5, 2014, at the Friendly Buffalo at 6pm.



Other items of discussion were Three Rivers League. Neil, Jon, and Brady went to the meeting and met
with the board. They play on 80 yard fields, end zones minimum of 5 yards, need own refs, only 8
games, weigh limits on ball carries. Fee is $S600.

Janae addressed the board about the February fundraiser/vendor fair to sell tickets in January.

Andy Gomez addressed the parents and board about association ball to school ball and how coach
Keenan supports the association but to have these kids get geared up to play school ball in the 7*"/8™
grade.



